
 
 

 
Sanbornton Municipal Budget Committee 

Meeting Date and Time: Monday February 20 2017, Sanbornton Town Offices  

Present:  Selectmen Representative Katy North, Craig Davis, Ralph Rathjen, Earl Leighton, 

Roger Grey and Justin Barriault. 

Absent:  Craig Weisman 

Chair Ralph Rathjen called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm with the Chair reiterating the notice 

that this is a special meeting and having the Public Budget hearing conclude on February 14
th

, 

there is no public comment for this meeting and business limited to posted agenda items.  

Ralph Rathjen made a motion for a vote to confirm and approve the bottom line Budget 

Recommendation of $4,967,148.  Seconded by Craig Davis.  Barriault, Davis, Rathjen in the 

affirmative, Roger Grey citing he does not agree with the Budget committee’s review process 

voted no and Katy North and Earl Leighton abstained.   Motion carried. 

Ralph Rathjen made a motion to approve the MS 737 and to sign such document by the Budget 

Committee.  Seconded by Craig Davis.  Barriault, Davis, Rathjen in the affirmative.  Roger Grey 

voted no and Earl Leighton abstaining.   

The MS-737 was circulated and signed by North, Leighton, Barriault, Rathjen and Davis. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:10. 

  

Ralph Rathjen made a motion to approve the MS 737 and to sign such document by the Budget 

Committee.  Seconded by Craig Davis.  Motion carried with unanimously. 

  

The MS-737 was signed by those present and will be at town offices for any additional member 

signatures.  

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audry Barriault, Budget Committee Secretary  


